
Email to parents 

Email – Year 5

Dear Parents/Carers

As you may already know, we have been writing a letter to our Pledge author, Jenny Mclachlan, as part of our Writing lesson. We are 
going to send the children's letters to Jenny over the half term and the children are very excited about it.

The children have worked so hard on their letters, and we are very proud of them, we have also decided that we are going to apply for a 
Blue Peter badge with them. Once your child receives their badge, you will be able to apply for a membership card that will grant you 
access (for your child) to many attractions across the country, for free.

Therefore, we are asking you to send your child with a stamp (regular 1st or 2nd class) no later than Thursday 24 October.

Thank you for your support.
Kind regards
The Year 5 Team
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